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Comments: Instead of taking an anti-ebike stance like so many "old timers" in Jackson would like to see perhaps

we as a community can be leaders in how land manager, e-bike riders, hikers, and bikers  all come together to

manage the trails. 

 

The Tahoe National Forest should be a good example of this.

 

E-Bikes are not going anywhere, to ban them outright on the pass will only cause issues when riders use those

trails with e-bikes regardless of the legality.  Why stop at the pass, Cache Creek is already being ridden regulary

by ebike riders in the community and nobody seems to be raising too much of a stink?

 

We have an opportunity to be leaders in how e-bikes are managed on National Forest, vs being late to the game

becuase a small group of loud community members are upset that ebikes will lead to things like electric

snowboards? Come on that has to be a joke right? Sadly it's not the case based on the last email from the Teton

Backcountry Alliance. 


